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ONEKAMA	TOWNSHIP	PLANNING	COMMISSION	

SPECIAL	MEETING	MONDAY,	FEBRUARY	27,	2017,	7	P.M.	

	

The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	7	p.m.	by	Vice	Chairman	Al	Taylor.	

The	Pledge	of	Allegiance	was	said.	

Members	present:	Jon	Phillips,	Beata	Hunt,	Tom	Volkema,	Roger	Cody,	Robert	Blackmore.	Absent:	
Chairman	Jim	Trout.	

AMEND	AGENDA:	None.	

PUBLIC	COMMENT:	None.	

PPI	TIMELINE	EXTENSION:	Taylor	said	the	committee	is	awaiting	the	experts’	reports	on	Traffic,	Marina	
and	Zoning.	At	the	Dec.15,	2016	commission	meeting,	by	mutual	agreement	with	developer	Bob	Gezon,	
the	timeline	for	consideration	of	the	amendment	to	the	SUP	for	Portage	Point	Inn	was	extended	to	
March	1.	The	committee	is	still	awaiting	the	reports	from	the	experts.	The	commissioners	discussed	
extending	the	timeline	for	six	months.	

Motion	by	Taylor,	second	by	Blackmore	that	by	mutual	agreement	with	developer	Bob	Gezon,	the	
timeline	for	consideration	of	the	amendment	to	the	SUP	for	Portage	Point	Inn	is	extended	to	September	
1,	2017.	Motion	carried.	

PUBLIC	COMMENT:	None.	

ADJOURN:	7:40	a.m.	

	

Submitted	by	

Mary	Lou	Millard,	
Recording	Secretary	
	
	
	
	
__________________________																																				___________________________	
		Al	Taylor,	Vice	Chairman	 	 	 						Tom	Volkema,	Secretary	

	


